Bishop Wordsworths’ and South Wilts Grammar Schools’ Christmas
Fair Saturday November 215 from 10.30 am to 2.30 pm

Counting down ... three weeks to go now to our Christmas Fair!

We have a packed hall of artisan, craft and festive food stalls plus a few of our own
to raise money for both school’s Parent Associations. There will also be
performances from both junior choirs and SWGS’s very own Musical Trio!

We do have a good number of volunteers (thank you all), but still need a few more if
anyone can spare a couple of hours (or indeed more) on the day from 8 am
onwards... Please email me on kate.cons@btinternet.com

Jobs include: looking after stallholders on arrival, setting up and decorating school
stalls, helping to run one of the school stalls, directing traffic in the car park, hands
on help with craft in the children’s craft area and helping to run the pop up café to
sell teas and cakes. And of course, help clearing up at the end.

And we do need donations please for the tombola and cake stalls...

If you have any new items you could donate for the adult and children’s tombolas,
including bottles and chocolates, always popular (!) they would be much

appreciated. These can be left in reception at either school - by Wednesday 1gth
November if possible.

For all those bakers inspired by ‘The Great British Bake Off’ if you can rise to the
challenge and bake us a ‘show stopper’ - fantastic but if you don’t have the time to
bake one yourself — we’ll happily take shop bought mince pies! Cakes can be left in
either school reception a few days before the event.

Also required are clean jam jars for the children’s craft area - regular sized only
please.

Many thanks for all your support. We look forward to seeing you all on the day!!!



